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RE:  Public Sewer System Installation



Dear Homeowner,

The team here at FINS Environmental Services is not happy with the possibility of losing 90-100 of our valued customers due to the upcoming public sewer being installed in your community. 

We would like to offer you some piece if mind throughout this process by extending our complete services to homeowners affected by this change.

The township will be hiring its own contractor to handle the installation of the sewer main, and FINS Environmental services can handle the remainder of the hook up for individual property owners.

Some of the services we can provide for you are:
	
Planning: Our service technicians can meet with you at your residence to locate your current septic system and discuss your options for installation of the new sewer line hookup and grinder pump location if needed.

	Pumping:  Emptying your current septic system and sealing it off.

Excavation:  Digging the trenches for your new sewer line and grinder pump in accordance with township guidelines.

Installation:  Installing the new sewer line, grinder pump and electrical connections (if needed), Clean out ports, vent caps and final grading.  


Please call to schedule an appointment with our knowledgeable and friendly staff so we can help you through this project.

Thank You,




FINS Environmental Services, LLC
